
                            

 

1. The disabled toilet refurbishment is to start on Monday 13th November 2023; 

2. Work is continuing on a new booking system for the hall. A system is being assessed with 
a view to running it in parallel with the old system for a time to ensure all aspects have been 
included; 

3. The hall car park lights have fused, and an electrician has been called to sort out the 
problem; 

4. The front door has been setting off the alarm, and it was found that the bottom catch to 
the door is faulty. Kent Trade Frames have been called out to repair the fault; 

5. In conjunction with the new booking system a new website for the hall is being developed 
as the old site is no longer operational; 

6. Another leak had been reported in the gents' toilets, and Terry and Carr have come to the 
hall and repaired it; 

7. The Annual General Meeting for the hall is to be held in January 2024, and a suitable date 
is being arranged and will be published; 

8. Comments continue to be made about the weeds in the car park, and a solution is being 
sought; 

9. An insurance valuation has been carried out for the hall. 

 

John Hepburn 

Chairman Borden Parish Hall 

 


